
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good afternoon, Melinda, 

Dorothy Menasco 
Thursday, February 1, 2024 2:46 PM 
Melinda Watts 

Marissa Ramos 
RE: Docket No. 20240011-WS 

FILED 2/1/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 00491-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Per the email below and DNs 00324-2024 and 00325-2024 the following has been done: 

• Utility Code in MCD has been changed from WS990 to WU993, and 

• Suffix for Docket 20240011 has been changed from WS to WU 

Additionally, the docket title has been changed to: 

Application for certificate to provide water service in St. Johns County, by RIVERDALE UTILITY 
HOLDING, INC. 

Thank you for your help! 
Dorothy 

From: Melinda Watts <Mwatts@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Monday, January 29, 2024 11:31 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Cc: Marissa Ramos <mramos@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Docket No. 20240011-WS 

Dorothy, 

Pursuant to Document No. 00325-2024 filed in the subject docket file, in which the applicant clarified 
that it was only seeking a certificate to provide water services at this time, please make the following changes: 

1. Change the suffix from -WS to -WU. 
2. Change the company code from a water and wastewater utility to a water only utility. 
3. Change the docket title from: 

"Application for certificate to provide water and wastewater service in St. Johns County, by Riverdale Utility 
Holding Inc." 

to 

".Application for certificate to provide water service in St. Johns County, by Riverdale Utility Holding, Inc." 

Please note - the DOS State Corporations documentation shows that the utility name has a comma after 
the word "Holding," while the information in the application does not. In staff's forthcoming deficiency letter, 
this discrepancy will be noted and the utility instructed to correct the discrepancy. 

Please let me know if you need anything else. 
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            Thanks. 
 
 

Melinda Watts 
Florida Public Service Commission 
(850) 413-6952 
 
 




